
Year 6 Christmas Events

Dear Parent/Carers

We are participating in some special events this year as part of our Christmas celebrations.

Carol Service

On Monday 11 th December, Year 6 will hold their carol service at 2:45pm in the school playground.
Parents are invited to watch and sing along with the carols.

Please enter via the main gate on Doyle Avenue.

Elf Grotto and Film Night

The Year 5 and 6 Elf Grotto and Film Night will be taking place on Monday 18 th December at 4:45pm.
We will be watching a festive film with hotdogs and a drink.

Details for the Elf Grotto Film Night:

Date: Monday 18th December 2023

Time: 4.45pm - 6.15pm

Location for collection: Studio

If your child would like to attend this, please complete the form below and send £2.50 into school with your
child in a named envelope by Friday 15 th December. Please note, all Year 6 children MUST be collected from
this event by an adult. They will not be permitted to walk home alone.

https://forms.gle/ptfiLpDELksarKZj9

Many thanks,

Miss Stoneman

Year Lead

https://forms.gle/ptfiLpDELksarKZj9

